
   
 Family Announcements 

 
January 15, 2021 

 

 

Check out our website:  
www.thenorthsidechurchofchrist.org 

 

 

 
 
 
 

870-741-3092  P.O. Box 757  Harrison, AR 72602 

 
Scheduled to Serve 

on 

January 17 
Preside-Offering & 

Closing Prayer 
8 am: 

Robert Williams 
10 am: 

Richie Poe 
 

Technology Booth 
8 am: Clint Howard 

10 am: Daniel Lance 
 

USHERS 
8 am: Lynn Keener & 

David Presley 
10 am: Ron Lenderman 

& Cub Scott 
 

Elder of the month 
Larry Keener 

 
Sermon 
Sunday: 

Steve Powers 
 

Wednesday 1/20 
Devotional- 

Beau Bennett 
Song Leader Sunday 

8am: Rick Quattlebaum 
10am: David Bell 

 
Song Leader 
Wednesday 

1/20-Rick Quattlebaum 
 

Attendance 
Sunday 1/10 

8 am- 43 
10 am- 111 
Total – 154 

Wednesday 1/13- ? 
 
 If you are scheduled to serve, 

and you are not able please 

contact Sawyer Deakins before 

Sundayy. 

 

 

 

 

Marsha Garza-Has been diagnosed with congestive heart failure. She is 

at home now waiting to see her heart specialist. Keep her in your prayers 

Glenn Family- Pray for the babies to make it to full term or close. They 

are home now. Alicia is on bed rest. 

Spencer & Ashley Johnson and baby girl Addley 

Powers Family- Keep Rochelle, Steve and the Power’s family in your 

prayers  

Ruth Pratt- Ruth fell Wednesday night and broke her pelvis.  She also 

needs prayers of comfort over the loss of Gene. 

Karen Salsman- in need of prayer 

Bob Seesengood-Keep Bob and Carolyn in your prayers. Bob had his 

appt. with the specialist this week & he thinks he can help but cannot get 

a surgery date yet. Hopefully after surgery they can work on getting his 

strength back & he can get out of the wheelchair. 

 

 

 

Vanessa & Daniel Lance, will be set up in the Foyer, January 17. 
They are registered at Amazon, Target & Walmart 

 

Friday, January 22- 10am-2pm. 

 HELP NEEDED,  

Please see T.J. Pulliam 
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On Thursday afternoon, January 28, we will be feeding the Harrison Basketball 

teams. We will be feeding 38. If you would like to help serve or bring food, please 

sign up on the sheet on the bulletin board.  If you have any questions, please see 

Jason. 

 

 

 

Winter Weather Reminder 

Our building will be open at our regular meeting 

times for those who wish to worship and study 

together regardless of the weather conditions. We 

encourage members to use their own best 

judgement as to whether the local roads, as well as 

our sidewalks and parking lot, will allow safe 

attendance.  The Elders 

 

 

Dishes from the funeral dinners are on the foyer table. 

 


